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Testimony to Portland City Council on the 2045 Portland Housing Needs Analysis,
Recommended Draft

Portland: Neighbors Welcome appreciates BPS's work on the Housing Needs Analysis and calls
attention to data that illustrate the extent of our current housing crisis. We ask that Council direct
BPS to include an "Inner Eastside for All" project in the upcoming Housing Production Strategy, to
create conditions for the addition of many new homes in high-opportunity neighborhoods throughout

the Inner Eastside.

Testimony is presented without formatting.



